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Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations Office in Geneva
Chemin Louis Dunant, 15 – 1202 - Genève

Brazil welcomes the delegation of Malaysia to this second cycle of the UPR and commends Malaysia for the presentation of its national report. 
We note with satisfaction that, in line with the recommendations received during the first cycle of the UPR, the Malaysian government has acceded to the Optional Protocols to the Convention on the Rights of the Child, namely on the Sale of Children, Child Prostitution and Child Pornography and on the Involvement of Children in Armed Conflicts. Brazil also congratulates Malaysia on the significant reduction of general poverty, which enabled the country to achieve the poverty reduction MDG ahead of schedule. 

Brazil takes note with appreciation of the formulation of a National Human Rights Plan. Nevertheless, the restrictions to the freedom of expression under the Printing Press and Publications Act, amended in 2012, are still a matter of concern. 

In the spirit of constructive engagement and cooperation prevalent in the UPR, Brazil wishes to make the following recommendations to the Government of Malaysia: 

1) To accept, as many requests as possible, of special procedures of the Human Rights Council to visit Malaysia; 
2) To ratify the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights and the Convention against Torture.

